Friends of the Orchard Park Public Library - February 2013 Newsletter and Upcoming Events

Dear Friends of the Orchard Park Library,

You are now reading your very first E-Mail from the "Friends".

Through the thirty years of the Friends existence in Orchard Park, we have relied on our annual spring membership letter to inform you about our activities. We would like to be in touch with you more often.

You will still receive that letter each year. It will be mailed next month. But through the year, we want to keep you informed each month. Hence the E-Mail.

We have lots going on with quarterly book sales, special sales, Fourth Tuesday programs and purchases for items for the Orchard Park Library.

In February, our Fourth Tuesday program, February 26 at 7:00, will be a talk by Donna Hartley, author of the AHA Handbook. East Aurora resident Dr. Hartley is a performance consultant who works with global leaders and professionals at Fortune 500 companies.

Our next quarterly book sale will be March 1, 2 and 3. If you would like to be in on the excitement of the sale, call me at 662-5155 or email me at pebanas@verizon.net.

And, of course, call me anytime you have a question about the "Friends". I hope to see or hear from you soon.

Phyllis Banas

President